
 We pay our respects to elders past, present and emerging. 
We are proud to acknowledge Dja Dja Wurrung as the Traditional Owners of this Country. 

Yandoit  Primary School 
 

74 High Street, Yandoit, 

Victoria.  3461 

Email:  yandoit.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au    

Phone   5476 4286      

Fax   5476 4416 

 

16/11/2018 

 

‘LEARNING AND GROWING TOGETHER’ 

We are Respectful - We are Responsible Learners - We are Honest and Trustworthy 

We are Caring and Compassionate - We are Good Citizens 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE ARE A RESPECTFUL RELATIONSHIP SCHOOL 

 KIDS HELPLINE FOR YOUNG PEOPLE: 1800 551 800  
HEADSPACE FOR TEENS: 1800 650 890 
Sometimes talking about what has been happening in your 
life can bring up concerns, where you may need to seek 
extra support. 

 

 
 

RESPECTFUL RELATIONSHIPS 
  

 
 

FORTNIGHTLY FOCUS 
RELIABILITY (Honesty & Trustworthy) 

 

 
 

DIARY DATES 
 

NOVEMBER 
 

Fri 16th  Prep Transition Day 
 9.00am – 12.30pm 
 

Sat 17th & Sun 18th Paul Bangay Open Garden 
KG Fundraiser 

 

Wed 21st  Yandoit PS School council 
 

Tues 27th  DPS School Council Meeting 
 

DECEMBER 
Mon 3rd –  Swimming – Times 
           Fri 7th  to be confirmed 
 
Wed 12th  Yandoit School Concert at the  
 Community Hall 6pm 
 
Thurs 13th  Presentation Evening 
 (6.30pm for 7pm start) 
 
Fri 14th  Excursion to Melbourne Arts  
 Centre to see Coppélia 
 
Mon 17th  Grade 6 Dinner Celebrations 
 (5pm – 9pm) 
 

2018 TERM DATES 
Term 4: 8 October to 21 December 

 
 
 

 
 

mailto:yandoit.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 

Remembrance Day 
Last Saturday we had a number of representatives from the 
school community who attended the Saturday 
Remembrance Day commemoration, representing our 
school student body.  Thank you to Scout, Maddisyn & 
Lachlan who laid a wreath on behalf of our school.   
Well done to all of our students who were so respectful and 
thoughtful during the school commemoration last Friday.  It 
was very touching to witness the attention paid by all 
students throughout this important time. 

 
 

Armistice Garden 
On Sunday the 11th of November, we officially opened our 
Armistice Garden.  We had representatives from the RSL, 
the community and students from the school.  Although low 
key the garden now takes pride of place as a respectful and 
important peaceful space to commemorate our past 
students who fought in all wars.  Again thank you to Toby for 
his dedication to completing the garden to the point where 
it could be opened on this very special day, the 100th 
anniversary of the signing of the armistice treaty that ended 
World War one.  

 
 

Leadership Day 
Last Friday we hosted what was an outstanding opportunity 
to engage our future leaders in Year 5.  The focus was on 
development of student skills and an awareness of the 
responsibility of leaders to be good team players, respectful 
of others and to plan to undertake positive change.  Well 
done to our 26 Year 6 leaders who hosted the event, as they 
were facilitating and engaging the Year 5 students to 
support their leadership understanding.  Again I would like 
to thank and congratulate Daylesford Rotary who were 
outstanding in teaching and supporting our current school 
leaders throughout the last 8 months.  We hope the success 
of this program will provide the opportunity to foster this 
significant student development program into 2019. 
 
Community Dance Evening 
For many this dance and opportunity to celebrate the 
Performing Arts and foster community joy was a major 
feature of our school year.  It was outstanding and it was so 

wonderful to see parents, grandparents, ex-students, friends 
and community members attending and enjoying the spirit 
of fun and joy that existed on the night.  I would like to 
congratulate Katie Yeung and Suzanne who were 
outstanding in both the passion and coordination to, first of 
all, come up with the idea and then see it develop into an 
outstanding community event.  The hours of preparation 
involved was very evident, as the night progressed without a 
hitch, although the weather was on everyone’s mind.  
Likewise I would like to thank the talented musicians and 
parents who formed the band.  Again outstanding!  I would 
also like to thank the teachers for their support but 
especially I would like to thank the children who made it so 
much fun!  Well done to all the teams involved in catering 
for this event which also was a big undertaking!  From my 
perspective I will always remember what an enjoyable and 
memorable night it was, showcasing the talent and fun that 
the Daylesford community is known for!  Well done to 
everyone! 
 

Paul Bangay Open Garden Weekend Volunteer callout 
We are very excited to be one of four schools involved in 
this significant fundraiser for the Stephanie Alexander 
Kitchen Garden program throughout Victoria.  This event is 
happening on the weekend with between 3 to 5 thousand 
people expected to attend.  That being the case we are 
hosting a stall at the event. Gill Carron is coordinating the 
fundraiser but we desperately need volunteers.  If you can 
help out it would be greatly appreciated. 
 

Junior Swimming Program 
I have been desperately trying to get an Auswim trained 
teacher to assist us to facilitate our junior swimming 
program, with little success.  If you know of someone who is 
currently Auswim trained I would love to hear from you. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
Trevor Edwards 
Principal 

 
YANDOIT NEWS – A MESSAGE FROM KERRY 
Congratulations YPS Mob for a great contribution to 
the DPS whole school concert! It was a privilege to be 
the opening act and helping to connect everyone to 
our Traditional Custodians’ culture and our land. Thank 
you parents for your support and participation it really 
felt like we are a part of a terrific greater community.  
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Next on our agenda; the children are preparing for our 
little school concert on the 12th December. Encourage 
them to talk about what they are doing as they are 
very excited about it. 

 

 
Have a great week. 
 

Our students have created their own 
Acknowledgement of Country: 

 
We would like to acknowledge the traditional 
owners of this land, the Dja Dja Wurrung people.  
 
We thank them for looking after the land and 
ensuring that they didn’t take too much so the 
next generations can live a healthy life. 
 
We thank the Dja Dja Wurrung ancestors for 
keeping the water clean and protecting our 
animals and plants. 
 
We thank the elders for passing on knowledge and 
sharing their land 

 

Coppélia – a sparkling tale of magic and 
mischief, where all is not what it seems…. 

 
School Excursion: Friday, December 14th 
 
Notes have been sent out with respect to this 
excursion. Payment is due by 30th November. Thank 
you. 

Don’t forget it will be an 8.15am start on the day. 
 

Who Am I 

Taking our inspiration from “The Scream” by 
Edvard Munch 

    
 

 
 
 
 

EARLY DISMISSAL  WEDNESDAYS 3PM 
 
 
 

STUDENT / COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES 

The hilarious Pitts Family is coming to town! The 
Pitts are a Aussie family that literally balance family life, 
juggling their 2, 7 and 13 kids. They have three shows 
in the May Wirth Tent on Friday 16th, Saturday 17th 
and Sunday 18th, and a workshop on Saturday, 
Daylesford. Book tickets at https://livelovelife-
premier.eventfinda.com.au/2018/pitts-family-circus-
show-and-circus-workshop/daylesford 

 

Daylesford Junior Tennis 
It’s not too late to be part of junior tennis! Competition for 
older players begins at 9.15am. The Hot Shot program for 
beginners and learners has a new start time of 9.45am and 
runs till 10.30am. All abilities welcomed and catered for.  
For more information see: 
https://www.daylesfordtennis.com/junior-beginner-tennis 

https://livelovelife-premier.eventfinda.com.au/2018/pitts-family-circus-show-and-circus-workshop/daylesford
https://livelovelife-premier.eventfinda.com.au/2018/pitts-family-circus-show-and-circus-workshop/daylesford
https://livelovelife-premier.eventfinda.com.au/2018/pitts-family-circus-show-and-circus-workshop/daylesford
https://www.daylesfordtennis.com/junior-beginner-tennis
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=8RTxUMQf&id=B74983C4F1361DDBD4E1D4205AC59C05788FDD40&thid=OIP.8RTxUMQfwvcqDjuncd9jugHaEK&mediaurl=https://www.cballet.org/wp-content/uploads/Coppelia-1920-1080-930x523.jpg&exph=523&expw=930&q=coppelia+&simid=608004940401739839&selectedIndex=10
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Sprung Circus 

Culture Flip 
Nothing and no-one is going to cramp their style as they set 
their own course. 
The future is looking good. 
May Wirth Circus Tent –  1 Vincent St, Daylesford 
Fri 16 Nov,  4pm 
Sat 17th & Sun 18th Nov, 3.30pm 
Tickets: $8, $12, $30 
Bookings on: https://www.eventfinda.com.au/2018/sprung-
circus/daylesford 

  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

https://www.eventfinda.com.au/2018/sprung-circus/daylesford
https://www.eventfinda.com.au/2018/sprung-circus/daylesford

